Prof. Fernando Buarque nominated as Visiting Professor
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Professor Fernando Buarque was nominated for three years to be Visiting Professor in Electric
Engineering at University of Johannesburg. This will make it possible the joint supervision of
students and international joint projects. Certainly, this nomination will give rise to mobility and
cross-validation between graduate and postgraduate Programs of both institutions.




